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Warrington, James

From: Andrew Collinson <AndrewCollinson@NorthWarks.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 November 2023 08:15
To: Warrington, James
Cc: dwh@hodgettsestates.co.uk; Hann, Doug
Subject: RE: PAP/2021/0663 - EoT Request on the application 
Attachments: Con100a_National Highways_22-9-23_Holding Response.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

James, 
 
Further to our on-going discussions I would like to agree an extension of time on the application until the 
31st January 2024, the attached response from Highways England has a holding objection until the 22nd 
March 2024 based on the current meetings to resolve highway issues. 
 
I look forward to your response to this request. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Andrew Collinson 
Principal Development Control Officer BA (Hons) BTP MRTPI 
North Warwickshire Borough Council 
Direct line: 01827 719228 
Direct Email: andrewcollinson@northwarks.gov.uk 
Office Email: planappconsult@northwarks.gov.uk  
Internet Links 
Website: www.northwarks.gov.uk  
Planning Homepage: www.northwarks.gov.uk/planning  
Planning Public Access: http://planning.northwarks.gov.uk/portal/ 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 
Advice is given at officer level only and does not prejudice any formal decision the Council makes in the 
future. 
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Website - www.northwarks.gov.uk 
Follow us on Twitter - North_Warks_BC 
Like us on Facebook - northwarksbcSign up for email updates - 
https://www.northwarks.gov.uk/emailupdates 

Any opinions expressed in the E-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily those of 
North Warwickshire Borough Council. Promotional content is in support of Council priorities or 
current initiatives. This E-mail and any files with it are confidential and solely for the use of the 
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering to 
the intended recipient, please be advised that you have received this E-mail in error and that any 
use is strictly prohibited.  


